
 
 
 

 
 

FAO the Resident 
THIS IS NOT A CURCULAR 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Parking Operations,  
Honeywood Close, 
White Cliffs Business Park, 
Dover, CT16 3PJ 
 
Telephone: (01304) 821199 
Fax:         (01304) 872240 
DX:          6312 
Minicom:         (01304) 820115 
Website:          www.dover.gov.uk 
 
 
 
Contact:         Mr. D. Aldridge 
Direct line: (01304) 872796 
e-mail: 
parkingonstreetconsultation@dover.gov.uk 
Our ref:         RPS/PSR/2021 
Your ref:  
Date:         08 December 2021 

 

Dear Owner /occupier, 
 
Proposed revision to the residents’ parking scheme, area’s affected; All 
residents in the Zone H, L, P and N permit schemes in Deal. 

 
Historically, the permit schemes that are in place in and around Deal worked 
well but as with everything, they need to be reviewed for them to work in the 
future. Parking Services are proposing to put in place a change to what permits 
are to be used in the various areas in the town.  

 
Zone L; has been proposed to cover residents in Victoria Road, Sondes Road, 
Stanley Road, Clanwilliam Road and Ranelagh Road, as well as Hope Road, 
Gilford Road, Blenheim Road, Beaconsfield Road, Wellington Road and 
Northcote Road. 
Zone P; has been proposed to cover residents in Beechwood Road, Astor 
Drive, Mill Road (part of), London Road (part of) and Bridgeside. 
Zone H will still remain in roads north of Queen Street, including Queen Street 
(part of). 
 

(Roads maybe added to the above zones in the future, should it be necessary) 

 
I am therefore writing to enquire whether, or not, you would support the changes 
of the residents’ parking schemes along your road and in your area. 

 
Please find enclosed a plan showing the extent of the residential parking 
scheme changes being proposed for your area.  We are not changing the times 
or days the permit scheme covers at this moment, but this might be reviewed 
dependent on the responses from residents.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appendix A 



 
To help gauge the views of the residents, could you please indicate your 
preference for, or against, the proposed changes to the parking schemes by 
filling in and returning the enclosed questionnaire, to reach this office by 12noon 
on XXXXXXX 2021.  Alternatively, you can reply via email (using the address 
detailed above) stating whether, or not, you support the proposed scheme.  
Please ensure that any emails are delivered by 12noon on XXXXXXX 2021 and 
that they include your name and postal address 
 
If the majority of responders support the proposed scheme, agreement will be 
sought from councilors on the Dover Joint Transportation Advisory Board 
(JTAB) to formally advertise the proposal. Conversely, if the majority of 
responders’ object, it is likely that the JTAB will abandon the proposal.  
Alternatively, if all but one or two roads support the scheme, it’s possible that a 
variant scheme could be considered. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr. Dean Aldridge 
(Parking Operations Manager) 
 

 

A large text version of this letter and accompanying 
questionnaire can be provided, if required.  Please 
contact: 
 
Tel:      01304 872796 
Email:  parking-onstreet-consultation@dover.gov.uk 
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